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Audit Committee to Meet October 12 
ALBANY, N.Y. (September 28, 2021) — A meeting of the New York State Teachers’ Retirement 

System Board’s Audit Committee will be held Tuesday, October 12 at 9 a.m. As public access to our 
building is currently limited due to COVID-19, portions or the entirety of the meeting will be conducted 
electronically. The meeting will be held in executive session and is not open to the public. 
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